
 

HMB ACQUIRES MUNICIPAL ENGINEERING COMPANY 

January 24, 2023 

 
HMB Professional Engineers, Inc., is excited to announce the acquisition of Municipal Engineering 
Company of Frankfort, KY.  This merger joins the expertise and experience of the professionals of 
MEC and HMB, strengthening our team for our clients.  Our firms share cultures of delivering quality 
solutions to our clients and this merger adds talent and capacity to serve our existing and future 
clients. 
 
HMB Welcomes Brad Gregory, Doug McDaniel and Ryan Stevens from MEC to our HMB 
Family...Happy to have you on board!!! 
 
Link to original press release: 

http://www.hmbpe.com/announcements/hmb-acquires-municipal-engineering-company/  
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